Marstons Mills Public Library

POLICY REGARDING CHALLENGED MATERIALS

The Marstons Mills Public Library Board of Trustees recognizes that some materials are controversial and that any given item may offend some patrons.  Selection of materials will not be made on the basis of anticipated approval or disapproval, but solely on the basis of the judgment of the Library staff in accordance with the Library Bill of Rights and the ALA Freedom to Read Statement.
Responsibility for the reading of children rests with their parents or legal guardians.  Selection of library materials will not be inhibited by the possibility that materials may come into the possession of children.

Library materials will not be marked or identified to show approval or disapproval of their contents, and no library material will be sequestered except to protect it from damage or theft.

Although materials are carefully selected, there can arise differences of opinion regarding suitable materials.  Patrons requesting that material be withdrawn from or restricted within the collection may complete a “Statement of Concern about Library Resources” form, which is available in the Library.  The inquiry will be placed on the agenda of the next regular meeting of the Marstons Mills Public Library Board of Trustees for their determination.

